
 

 
 

 
 
 

12th September 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to inform you that the school will be closing early on Thursday 25th 

September 2025, at 2:10 PM. This is to allow staff time to prepare for our Open 
Evening later that day. 

Please make arrangements to collect your child, or for them to make their own way 
home at the earlier time. After-school clubs, activities and detentions will be cancelled.  

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr S. Singh Shoker 

Principal 
The Khalsa Academy Wolverhampton 

 


